
WHLD
STUDIOS IN THE NIAGARA HOTEL

NIAGARA FALLS GAZETTE RADIO STATION
NIAGARA FALLS, NEW YORK

March 13, 1941

Mr. Kermit Geary,
RFD #2,
Walnutport, Pennsylvania.

Dear Mr. Geary:

EARL C. HULL, GEN. MANAGER

Thank you for your letter of March 6,
wherein you state you heard WHLD.

We have checked your With our log
and are very happy to verify it.

Yours very truly,

RADII STAT f.N WHLD

Ben Bezoff
Program Director
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